To Committee of the above.

Dear persons,

As a person who does play poker machines, have a bet and a refreshment, I am most concerned about the above committee's intentions to reform a person's private life. I admit I have seen persons who do have a gambling problem, but my concern is what about the gambling public who do not have a problem. I believe by bringing in the reforms as indicated you will be causing an *INVASION OF PRIVACY*.

I am currently Vice President of the Wentworth Falls Country Club, a small golf club in the Blue Mountains. If the government bring in Gambling Reforms as indicated, do they understand the cost of installing the monitoring equipment, that on its own will send most small clubs to the wall. Do they know how to control a person going from a club to another club or pub in their local area so they can do as they wish their money.

Regards

Robert Galt – Vice President Wentworth Falls Country Club.